
 

 
 

 
 

September 9, 2012 

 

 

Dr. Charles A. Taylor 
Vice President 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, Georgia 30033 
 
Dear Dr. Taylor: 
 
I am submitting on behalf of Morehouse School of Medicine the Second Monitoring Report in response 
to Dr. Whelan’s letter of January 15, 2013.  Our submission consists of responses to the Comprehensive 
Standards for which deficiencies were cited, as well as a Good Cause letter, should it be needed.   
 
It has been a pleasure to become acquainted with you as the new SACS advisor to Morehouse School of 
Medicine, and we appreciate the advice and counsel you have provided. 
 
If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me at 404/752-1510 or afox@msm.edu. 
 
Thanks again, for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea D. Fox, MBA 
SACS Liaison Officer 
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